
Newent Remembrance Parade and Services - November 2021 

 

Newent and District Branch of the Royal British Legion as with all other RBL Branches commemorated the 

incredible sacrifices made by those brave Men and Women involved in conflicts throughout recent History, 

the story of Remembrance may have looked slightly different over the past couple of years but 2021 saw a 

return to some sort of normality. 

Newent Community School has for several years put on a remembrance service to honour those ex-

students who lost their lives during the 2 world wars and this year was no different, the school invited 

members of the Newent & District Branch as well as members of the general public to attend this years’ 

service on 11 November 2021. 

As usual this was a very moving experience for all those involved and Newent School should be 

commended in the turn out and respect shown by all School members. 

 
Newent Community School Service – 11 November 2021 

Standard Bearer – Newent Mayor – Branch Padre - Chairman 
 

On the 14 November 2021 the towns people came out in support of all those Parading through Newent 

Town Centre to the outside service conducted at St Mary’s Church, the Parade itself consisted of Civic 

dignitaries, Serving members of the Armed Forces, Ex-service Associations, members of the British Legion, 

youth organisations and Cadet Forces, uniformed public services and members of the public. The turn out 

for both parade and supporters was fantastic. The following photographs are just a snap shot from the day. 

   
   



   
   

   
   

 
   

 


